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1	Introduction
At RAN#89e (September 2020) it was decided that a firm decision on delaying the Rel-17 schedule shall be taken at RAN#90e. In parallel, SA#89e informed RAN [1] that
"SA acknowledges that the current Rel-17 Stage 2 freeze date (i.e. Dec 2020) is unrealistic and agrees that a shift in stage-2 freeze dates is required. The decision on new Rel-17 Stage-2 freeze dates will be taken at SA#90-e as part of the discussion on the overall Rel-17 timeline, in coordination with RAN and CT."

2	Discussion
It is clear that the existing Rel-17 schedule needs to be adapted due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis. At the previous RAN plenary, two different categories of delay proposals were made (delay is additional to the one already approved at RAN#87e):
· "at least 3 months", (i.e. Stage 3 completion by December 2021) (see documents under [2]); or
· "6 months", (i.e. Stage 3 completion by March 2022) (see documents under [3]).
While the test results of several vaccines against the virus are promising, and vaccination is currently expected to start soon, it will take considerable time before a sufficiently large amount of people has been vaccinated to allow large-scale events such as 3GPP F2F meetings again. Therefore, the current, less efficient working modus of electronic meetings is expected to continue at least in the first half of 2021.
Based on this, we think that it is more realistic to delay the Rel-17 schedule by 6 months, and propose to agree on this with SA and CT.

3	Proposals
Proposal 1: Delay the Rel-17 schedule by an additional 6 months (Stage 3 completion by March 2022)
Proposal 2: Agree on this shift with SA and CT
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